
 
April 27, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro                              The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair                                                               Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations                   House Committee on Appropriations  
2413 Rayburn House Office Building             1026 Longworth House Office Building   
Washington, DC 20515                                             Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Road Reconstruction on Redruth Ave. in fiscal year 2023.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Clawson, located at 425 North Main 
Street, Clawson, MI 48017. 
 
The funding would be used to reconstruct a local road that is located next to one of Clawson’s 
school buildings, which is currently used as an elementary school and will be a preschool 
childcare center and administrative building in the future after school consolidation. This project 
is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because the city and school district will be able to provide 
safer transportation to a childcare facility thus contributing to improved community vitality. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ANDY LEVIN 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 
 


